View this email in your browser





As we enter a day of thankfulness and family, BCM Families Foundation counts its blessings.

First, for the encouraging progress we have made together toward a #cure4BCM; for medical breakthroughs, for the expertise and dedication of researchers studying our disease and for the committed leadership of our Foundation, we give thanks.

We are grateful to our members who have stepped up as BCMFF Ambassadors, presenting our needs to the greater public, major donors, and other grant making foundations. We are also deeply thankful for every donor and volunteer who worked hard to help us raising awareness and who paves our path toward the cure.

Closest to our heart is our BCM Families! We are so thankful to have found each other and to have become a community together.

2017 has been very special thanks to the opportunity to meet one another alongside our

1 di 3

dedicated scientists at the First International BCMFF Meeting in Atlanta, Georgia.

Happy Thanksgiving!

We have so much to be thankful for this year.

## **BCMFF**



Participate to #GivingTuesday!
You can donate by clicking on the image below:



2 di 3 21/03/2021, 19:12







Copyright © 2017, BCM Families Foundation, All rights reserved.

## Our mailing address is:

info@bcmfamilies.org

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

3 di 3